
The Board of Bear Lake County Commissioners met in a Budget Workshop meeting on Tuesday, July 26, 

2016 in the School District #33 Board Room in Paris, Idaho.  Members present were Chairman Vaughn N. 

Rasmussen, Bradley D. Jensen, Rex L. Payne and Cindy Garner, Clerk of the Board. 

Also present was Chief Deputy Amy Bishop. 

Commissioners and clerk’s reviewed figures in the different departments and will continue working on 

them and meet again on Monday, August 1, 2016 in the Clerk’s office at 9:00 a.m. in order to have the 

computer programs available.   

Executive Session 

Commissioner Payne made a motion to leave the workshop meeting and go into an executive session 

pursuant to Idaho Code #74-206 (b) for personnel issues, seconded by Commissioner Jensen.  All 

Commissioners vote ‘Here’ in a roll call vote.  Chief Deputy Amy Bishop and Clerk Cindy Garner were also 

invited to attend the meeting.  Commissioner Jensen made a motion to leave the executive session and 

adjourn the meeting, seconded by Commissioner Payne, motion carried. 

 


